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Comments: the people partcipating in this activity in the National forest have consistently shown that they do not

behave responsibly.  I have seen dozens of locations along Gold Camp Rd, Rampart Range Rd. and other forest

service roads that are covered in trash and debris from target shooting.  Cans, beer bottles, couches, TVs, shell

casings, and just about anything else that can be shot at is littering the forest near any place you can park a

pickup truck along the side of the road.  At most locations, trees are used as targets too.  The shooters shoot at

the trees until they fall down.  I have had problems being shot towards too.  while hiking, I have had bullets fly

overhead.  Not all areas are suitable for shooting as there are trails below them and stray rounds keep going.  its

very dangerous.  Because the shooters ahve shown that they do not respect the land and resources and they are

endagering other trail users, their activity should be confined to very speicific areas.

 

 

 


